BAL HARBOUR

VILLAGE -

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER

LETTER TO COUNCIL

NO. 138-2017

To:

Mayor Gabriel Groisman and Members of the Village Council

From:

Jorge M. Gonzalez, Village Manager

Date:

August 11, 2017

Subject:

Upcoming Dates and Events

The purpose of this Letter to Council (LTC) is to inform you of the following upcoming events and dates related to Village operations:

Village Meetings

Tuesday, August 22, 2017

Budget Advisory Committee (7:00 pm)

Thursday, September 7, 2017

Architectural Review Board (11:00 am)

Tuesday, September 12, 2017

First Budget Hearing (7:00 pm)

Monday, September 18, 2017

Second Budget Hearing (7:00 pm)

Regular Council Meeting (will follow preceding)

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me.

JMG/AC